
 

 

To register, call Maira Cortes at (336) 625-5104! 

#hourofcode   www.asheboro.k12.nc.us  #ACSHOC2018 

Asheboro City Schools presents 

Hour of Code 

Monday, December 3 

Asheboro High School Media Center 
5-7 p.m. 

Hour of Code is a one-hour introduction to computer science, designed to demystify computer 

coding. The event will demonstrate that anyone can learn coding basics. Each station will be 

equipped with hands-on activities for students and families to participate in coding activities 

together and to learn how coding and technology relates to the computer science field. 

 

http://www.asheboro.k12.nc.us/

